

Waltham City Council Licenses and Franchises Committee Minutes Monday, November 2, 2020 Waltham Government Center 119 School Street Waltham, MA

Chairman Vidal called the meeting to order at 7:06 pm

Attendance:
Present:
Carlos A. Vidal
Caren Dunn
John J. McLaughlin
Patrick J. O'Brien
Thomas M. Stanley
Absent: none

Approval of a sign honoring the late Mac Henry Surette

The Mayor spoke about the sign and the request. Councillor McLaughlin moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.

Extended hours renewal – The Wendy's Company – 806 Main Street
Councillor McLaughlin moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.

Extended hours renewal – Dragon Chef, Inc. – 677 Moody Street

Councillor Harris said the neighbors have not complained since conditions were added to the license last year and she supports the renewal. Councillor McLaughlin moved approval. The motion was approved on a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.

Extended hours renewal – Waltham Fuel Inc. – 1335 Main Street Extended hours renewal – J&T Shun Lai, Inc. – 573 Main Street Extended hours renewal – Burger King – 881 Moody Street

Extended hours renewal – Despensa Familiar, Inc. - 34-36 Elm Street

Extended hours renewal – CVS Pharmacy #114 – 12 Harvard Street

Extended hours renewal – Samdough, Inc. – 591 Moody Street

Extended hours renewal – Morley Doughnuts, Inc. – 859 Main Street

Extended hours renewal – Veronica's – 1074 Main Street

Councillor McLaughlin moved to act on the reaming licenses collectively. The motion was approved on a voice vote. Councillor McLaughlin moved approval. The motion was approved on

a voice vote and the matter was forwarded to the full Council with a recommendation for approval.

Councillor McLaughlin moved to adjourn at 7:13 pm. The motion was approved on a voice vote.

Respectfully submitted, Joseph W. Vizard, Assistant City Clerk